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Purpose: To provide the Forum with the consultation documents for the 
EYSFF. 
 
 

 
Recommendations: Members are asked to note the attached consultation 
which subject to final changes will be issued on Monday 8 November.  
 

 
1. Background and Introduction. 
 
The EYSFF will be implemented from April 2011. The Council undertook a 
major consultation exercise during December 2009 and January 2010 
including roadshow events. 
 
The Forum has also constituted a working party to continue to consider 
changes to the arrangements proposed earlier. 
 
The attached consultation documents form a second round of consultation 
with a wide range of stakeholders running from 8 November to 8 December; 
the outcomes from which will be reported to the next meeting of the Forum. 
The views of the Forum and the consultation response will be reported to the 
Council’s Cabinet to inform their decisions on the eventual formula. Also 
attached are the early years draft Policy and Admissions Criteria and 
Equalities Impact Assessment.  
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Report Status 
 

For information/note   oooo 
For consultation & views  ⌧⌧⌧⌧    
For decision   oooo 

  


